
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parents Said We Did 
Can there be more information at an 
earlier point in the year about Year 9 
options to allow pupils the most amount 
of time possible to speak to teachers and 
gain in-depth information about subject 
possibilities? 
  

There were an increased number of 
options assemblies this academic year, 
as well as an options evening combined 
with Progress Evening for year 9. Next 
year this process will start even earlier to 
increase time pupils can make their 
decision. 

Are you educating pupils on the positive 
use of AI? 
  
  
  

Matrix Academy Trust has purchased 
comprehensive software to identity when 
pupils have used AI to generate 
responses which should be written 
individually, which pupils have been 
informed off. There are to be more 
assemblies and education in lessons on 
the positive uses of AI, so pupils 
understand the advantages of using AI 
appropriately. Parents with experience of 
AI will be consulted in this process. 


